
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
PROVINCE OF PALAWAN

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
EMAIL: penropalawan(S)denr.aov.ph 
TelFax No. (048) 433-5638/434-8791

MEMORANDUM

FOR

July 7, 2022

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, 
DENR - MIMAROPA Region [ ‘

The Regional Director
Mines and Geo-Sciences Bureau -MIMAROPA

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR THE EXTENSION OF EMBEDDED 
PERSONNEL VANN IAN CADALSO TO AID IN 
ADDRESSING ALL CURRENT ISSUES AND CONCERNS 
IN CORON PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated July 1, 2022 from CENRO Coron, 
Palawan, with regards to the above-cited subject.

For your information and consideration.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN 
PEN r6-RECORDS
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By,
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